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God of infinite love and compassion….. 

 

As we navigate the turbulence and uncertainty of the pandemic, hold us 

close. 

 

When the light of hope at the end of the tunnel flickers and grows dim, give 

us courage to meet the constant challenges. 

 

Give strength and patience to our brothers and sisters in Shepparton and 

Seymour as they face yet another hurdle.  Walk with them in this difficult 

time and give them peace in their anxiety.  When we cannot physically be 

with each other, let us find ways to be your loving presence to them. 

 

We entrust to you the families and communities affected by Coronavirus, 

wherever they may be. Be close to those who are ill, afraid or in isolation 

and console those who are alone in our communities across the Diocese.  

 

Bless the medical staff who care for those affected with Covid and 

strengthen them with your Spirit. 

 

We offer our prayer to you Lord, in faith and trust. 

 

Amen 
 

St Joseph’s School is a Catholic Community in the Josephite tradition where we learn and grow in the 

Spirit together. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

St Joseph’s School acknowledges the Taungurng people, the traditional custodians                                               

of the land on which our school is situated. We commit ourselves to actively work 

alongside Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice 

  
  
  

  

  

  

  

          

St. Joseph’ s School is a child safe school 

   



 
 

I am at my best when I am being Friendly, Respectful and a Positive Learner 

Welcome to the end of Week 1, Term 4 

 

Welcome to the 4th term of 2021 
It was great to have the F/1/2 and some of the 3/4/5/6’s back at school this week. They were certainly 

excited to be back. With the gradual resumption of face-to-face learning may be a little unsettling for some 

students. Next week we have all our F1, 2,3,4s back on for the week ( due to parents being essential 

workers) and then on Thursday and Friday our 5/6  students. I hope that everyone is back on site as of the 

26th of October. 

Please see the summary of the return in the newsletter. 

 

Update on Chris Hooper and Liz Tang 
I spoke to both our staff members this week. They are both on the mend slowly and keen to be back at 

school. Liz is on long service for the rest of next week and will be back on deck the following week, 

working up until lunchtime. 

Chris Hooper is still working from home. She is unsure at this stage when she will return and be onsite. 

 

New Student 
This week we welcomed Michaela Hughes to our year 4 class. Her older sisters were last at St Joseph’s 

school in 2015. We welcome back her mum and dad , Sinead and Patrick. I remember Michaela as a little 

toddler before they moved towns.  

 

Bluearth  
As I said at the end of last term, Dylan has had a change of career and will no longer be our coach. We 

haven't had it confirmed yet who will be working with us this term.  

 

ICON 
As mentioned in earlier newsletters we have moved to a new administration system. Janelle is slowly getting 

her head around the new system. This week she managed to do another  pay run, input our new student and 

pay quite a few bills. It is a very slow process as it is all new, but she is getting there. If the screen is in front 

of her work area please avoid talking to her as she is online working with her support person. I also managed 

the process for approving the payments. That took a while! 

 

Interesting Article 
I've included with the newsletter an interesting article titled Goldilocks day.  How children should be 

spending their time.  It's a good read. There is a copy further on in this newsletter. 

 

St Joseph’s Athletics Carnival 
We will see what we can do when all the students are back on site and if we can have parents onsite.. I am 

keen to have something for the students as they trained so well. The district is also keen to try and have a 

meet of some description, but this is looking less likely. 

 

Enrolments 
We are taking enrolments now for 2022. If you have a child who is eligible, or you know of anyone who has 

a child ready for school, please encourage them to contact the school to have a conversation with me or one 

of the teachers. 

 

Try School/Transition 
We will commence our Try School/Transition program when the restrictions are eased. 

 

St Joseph’s Centenary Celebrations 
Next year in March, it will be 100 years since the Sisters of St Joseph started teaching here on this site I am 

asking for expressions of interest to form a committee to organise the celebrations for this special event. 

Please contact the school on 03 57942 608 if you are interested in being on the steering committee. 

 



 
 

  

We are praying for: 
 For Chris Hooper who currently on leave and  is recovering 

 For Liz Tang, who is currently on leave and recovering 

 Fr Tony and our Parish community, especially those who are unwell or receiving treatment 

 State and Commonwealth Leaders who are guiding us through the pandemic 
 

Pupil Free Days this Year 
November 1st Report Writing Day  

November 22nd (Planning Day) 
 

 

PHOTOS for 

Newsletter                                                     
Send them to 

smckinnon@sjnagambie.catholic.edu.au   

All Student Absence Please TXT to 0417 489 

577   

  

St. Joseph’s Calendar 
 

October 
14th 5/6 students return 

20th Advisory Council 

 

November   
1st Pupil Free Day. 

2nd Public Holiday(Melbourne Cup) 

3rd Spirit day. (For Confirmation Students) 

4th Science show- Chemistry Capers. 

8th to the 12th Swimming 

11th Remembrance Day 

 

December 
2nd Fun Fields Day 

7th Statewide Orientation 

8th End of Year Graduation Mass(to be confirmed) 

15th End of Year celebration (to be confirmed) 

16th Last day for Students 

17th Last day for Staff. 

17th Last day ever for Mr Jones!!! 
 
 
 

Your year 5 or 6 student may have asked can they watch this new program on Netflix. It was 
released in September. I strongly advise against it. It is extremely violent with lots of gore. See 
the review from www.commonsensemedia.org/tv_reviews/squid-games. 
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Classroom News - Term 4, Week 1 
 

Return to School 
The F-1-2 students have settled back into the school routine well. We are looking forward to having the 3-4 
students back at school next week and the 5-6 students on Thursday and Friday. One the days they are not 
at school the students will continue with remote learning. If you need your child to attend school due to 
work commitments, please contact the school.  
 
Athletics  
Our athletics were to take place last term. This has been put on hold at the moment. We will advise of the 
new date when we are able to reschedule.  
 
School Dojo 
At the end of last term all families will have received an email inviting them to join our School Dojo. We will 
be using this program to communicate information and share photos of student work as well sending 
reminders about upcoming events.  
 
Health Reminder 
It is important that we all continue to monitor our own and the health of our children, during this time. If you 
or your child develops any symptoms such as a fever, cough, sore throat or shortness of breath or a runny 
nose, please follow the advice below.  
Stay at home and do not attend school.  
Seek medical advice  
If you or your child has a health condition or complex health needs, please discuss with your medical 
specialist.  
Information about coronavirus (COVID19) is available in the DHHS website.   
Our school is continuing to promote and implement on a daily basis both Covid-safe behaviours and practices 
across our school community. 
 
Have a great week everyone! 
Liz, Megan, Maddy, Gen, Sam D, Sam G, Chris & Tim. 
 
With our staggered return to school for our older students, it is important that students get themselves back 
into the routine of school; this might mean following a school day routine on the days they are not attending 
onsite to assist with the transition. Students may show some worries about returning to school concerns 
about friends or the possibility of future lockdowns, providing a space where students can share their 
feelings and what is worrying them may assist. Please contact your child's teacher if you have any 
concerns about the return to school.  

 

CHILDREN’S CHATTER MATTERS           

Pragmatics and Social skills - (From Vic Curriculum Personal & Social Capabilities.) 

  

-    Developing resilience; Self-awareness: Identifying personal Strengths and skill sets, their likes and 

dislikes, needs and wants. 

-    Identifying Strengths & skills in others, acknowledging, giving praise. 



 
 

-    Emotions – identify these & how they impact on others 

Extend their vocabulary through which to recognise and describe emotions and when, how and with whom 

it is appropriate to share emotions 

-    Conflict resolution 

-    Working effectively in a team 

-    Describe the characteristics of respectful relationships and suggest ways that respectful relationships 

can be achieved. Look at diversity in gender, sex, culture etc. 

-    Strategies for coping with difficult situations. They persist with tasks when faced with challenges and 

adapt their approach when first attempts are not successful. 

-    Students recognise and appreciate the uniqueness of all people. They are able to explain how 

individual, social and cultural differences may increase vulnerability to stereotypes. 

-    Describe ways of making and keeping friends, including how actions and words can help or hurt others, 

and the effects of modifying their behaviour.  

 

 

Catholic Identity Report – by Liz Tang, REC.  

 
During the month of October, we focus on the Holy Rosary.  
 

The Holy Rosary  

Praying the rosary has been a tradition in the Church for a long time.   

 

Throughout Church history, many popes and saints have highly recommended 

that we pray the rosary.  

 

When you pray the rosary, you meditate on 

the events in Jesus’ life. There are the 

joyful, luminous, sorrowful, and glorious 

mysteries.  

Prayer is about developing our relationship 

with God, and loving Him more, so it makes 

sense to get to know Him through the events of 

the life of Christ that we meditate on during 

the rosary. 



 
 

Maybe during October your family might take the time to say all or part of the rosary. If you do not 

know the rosary, then just take some time as a family to pray or to experience the presence of God 

around you.   

 

Sacrament Program 

Yesterday we had our Parent Faith Formation and Information meeting for the Sacrament of Confirmation. 

Please keep Oliver Young and Nash Treble in your prayers, as they begin their preparation for Confirmation. 

They will have there first small group meeting on Monday afternoon. 

 

Our Catholic Identity focus for the coming week is: to focus on the Holy Rosary.  

The month of October is dedicated to the Holy Rosary. During the rest of this month, we will learn about the 

rosary. It has been a tradition in the Catholic Church for a long time.  

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 


